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A Few Facts about 
THE UNIFORM UNINCORPORATED NONPROFIT ASSOCIATION ACT (2008) 

(LAST AMENDED 2011) 
 

PURPOSE: The Uniform Law Commission created the Uniform Unincorporated 
Nonprofit Association Act (UUNAA) to govern all unincorporated 
nonprofit associations that form or operate in a state that adopts the Act. 
UUNAA was extensively revised in 2008 and is often called the “Revised 
Uniform Unincorporated Nonprofit Association Act.” The 2011 
amendments improve upon the 2008 changes by harmonizing the Act’s 
language with similar provisions in the other uniform unincorporated 
entity acts. 

 
ORIGIN: Completed by the Uniform Law Commission in 2008, amended in 2011. 
 
APPROVED BY: American Bar Association 
 
ENACTED BY: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information about UUNAA, please contact ULC staff liaison Libby Snyder at 
lsnyder@uniformlaws.org or (312) 450-6619.  
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